
 WHAT: 

• Pavement spot repairs throughout the City.  

•  

WHAT:  
 

WHEN: 
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City of Beverly Hills  

Public Works Department  

345 Foothill Road  

Beverly Hills, CA 90210  

www.beverlyhills.org  

 

For questions:  

Public Works Customer Service  

Tel: 310.285.2467  

Email: AskPW@beverlyhills.org 

The City of Beverly Hills contracted with Southwest 

Pipeline & Trenchless Corporation (Southwest) to inspect 

and rehabilitate City sewer mains.  

 

The work is limited to cleaning and closed circuit 

television (CCTV) inspection of City sewer main pipelines.  

 Tentatively January 19, 2021 through May 2021 

(weather permitting).  

 Typical work hours will be Monday through Friday, 8am 

to 6pm (may vary depending on locations). 

 Depending on the sewer pipe length, cleaning and 

inspection will not take more than 2 hours per sewer 

main, aligned from manhole to manhole.  

Various locations throughout the City of Beverly Hills, in 

the street or alley adjacent to residents or business 

properties.   

 

If impacted sewer mains align within private properties, 

access to resident or business properties will be 

requested with advanced notice.  

Dear Residents and Business 

Operators, 

 

The first phase of the City’s Sewer 

and Storm Drain Rehabilitation 

project entailed spot repairs and 

pipe lining, which started in late 

2019 and anticipated for 

completion by February 2021. The 

remaining work described in this 

notice is limited to cleaning and 

CCTV inspection of City sewer 

mains through May 2021.  

 

What to Expect: 

 

- Access to your alley and street 

may be partially blocked 

temporarily. A contractor 

representative will always be 

on-site to provide access, as 

needed. 

- Cleaning and inspection 

trucks, crews, and related 

equipment will be on-site near 

sewer manholes. 

- Some noise and dust from 

maintenance activities. 

- Traffic control devices, such as 

closed signs, cones, and 

delineators will be on-site. 

- “No Parking” signs will be 

posted along the work areas 

to allow access for personnel 

and equipment.  

Project: 
Sewer and Storm Drain 

Rehabilitation  

 
 

REVISED DATE: 1-7-2021 


